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CAISO, 
 
Southern California Edison offers the following comment in support of the subject proposal. 
 
Upon reviewing the CAISO proposal, “Removing the Requirement to Develop an Annual Comprehensive 
Statewide Plan from the California ISO Tariff Straw Proposal,” Southern California Edison concurs with 
the proposal’s conclusions and the recommendation to remove the Conceptual Statewide Plan from the 
California ISO Tariff. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Steven Mavis 
Senior Manager, Engineering 
T&D | Transmission Intertie Planning 
T. 909-274-1587 | M. 626-862-8572 

3 Innovation Way | Room 265L | Pomona, CA 91768 

 
 


